
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  

w/e  Friday 16th May, 2025 

NEWSLETTER 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki,  

Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยนิดตีอ้นรบั    to our weekly newsletter.   

 

PE Lessons for Summer Term 
 

Any additional information about your child’s PE 

lessons next term will be added to Class Dojo. 
 

Reception Class  -  Thursday & Friday 

Year 1  -  Wednesday & Thursday 

Year 2  - Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 3  - Monday & Wednesday 

Year 4  -  Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year  5 - Tuesday & Wednesday  

Year 6  - Monday & Thursday 

Year 4 First Holy Communion  
 

 

This weekend some of our children 
will be receiving their First Holy 
Communion in a Mass being held in 
Holy Family Church on Saturday 
18th May, 2024 at 10.00 am.    

 

Sending blessings to all families, we hope you 
have a fantastic day and enjoy this very special 
occasion. 

Term Dates 
 

School closes for half term on 

Friday 23rd May, 2025 
and reopens on  

Monday 2nd June, 2025  
 

 

Details of 2025 & 2026  term dates  are 

available on our website.   Click the 

calendar icon or see the documents 

section in My Child At School. 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 
 

This week’s Attendance Stars  
are 

 

Year 6   

Congratulations! 

  

Absence Due To Illness 
Please allow children to have 48 hours clear of any sickness, upset tummy or illness before they 
return to school.  This will allow them to recover, start eating properly again and help to stop illness 
spreading.  Please inform the school office by email or telephone of any illness before 9.10 am.    

 

Class Teacher Vacancies 
 

We currently have vacancies for a KS2 Classroom Teacher and a part-
time KS2 Classroom Teacher.  Further information is available via the 
links below.  The closing date for both positions is Monday 19/5/25 at 
12.00 noon. 
 

  KS2 Classroom Teacher 
  https://bhcet.org.uk/job-vacancies/ks2-classroom-teacher 
 

  KS2 Classroom Teacher (part-time) 
  https://bhcet.org.uk/job-vacancies/ks2-classroom-teacher-part-time 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/termdates
https://bhcet.org.uk/job-vacancies/ks2-classroom-teacher
https://bhcet.org.uk/job-vacancies/ks2-classroom-teacher-part-time


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the next week. 

 Ellen D Esmae C Oliver B  

     

     

     

     

Sporting Events 
 

Tuesday 20/5/25 Y6 Cricket  Event  
@ Darlington Cricket Club 

 

Information will be sent separately to 
families of children involved in 

this event. 

Signs Of Hope Competition 
 

As part of the Jubilee celebrations, the Diocese are inviting the children to take part in a competition.   
To enter, children need to take a photograph that represents a ‘sign of hope’ and send it to 
edu.entries@diocesehn.org.uk by Friday 23 May 2025. 
 

Entries must include:- Child’s name, Year Group, School Name and School Postcode DL3 9EN. 

  Please note: The only rule is that no people should appear in the photograph. 

Winners will be announced by the Diocese on Thursday 5th June, 2025.   
 

Please share any entries with Holy Family by email or Class Dojo.  We would love to see them! 
Good luck! 

 

Please Park With Safety In Mind! 
 

We have received further complaints about cars parking 

in chevron/zigzag restricted areas and particularly in 

front of ‘bobble’ tactile areas on pavements.   
 

Both of these areas there for safety!  In particular the 

dropped kerb crossing points which specifically help 

people who are blind or have a visual impairment.   

Thank you 

 

New Baby 

Congratulations from everyone at Holy Family School to 

Mr Raper and his family,  who have welcomed baby Lyla, 

delivered safely, 8lb. We can’t wait to meet her! 


